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42nd Annual Golf Open Sponsors (continued)...
DeFrancesco Farm
Farmington Barbershop
First & Last Tavern
Five Stars Liquors
Great West Retirement Services

Hampton Inn Suites - Farmington
Hartford Distributors
Harvest Bakery
Hill-Stead Museum
Hop Meadow Country Club

Indian Hill Country Club
Richard & Nancy Judd
Lake Compounce
Jacqueline Lavertue
Anthony & Mary Lazzaro
Lyman Orchards
Maple Hill Landscaping, LLC
Marzi Florist
Mohawk Mountain Ski Area
Mohegan Sun
Monro Muffler Brake, Inc.
New Britain Rock Cats
New Britain Youth Museum
New Look Hair Salon
Norpaco Gourmet Foods
Faith Ondrick
Hilda Pacinda
Panera Bread - Meriden
Jean Plocharczyk
Putter’s Paradise
Lois Radavich
Lorraine Rakowski
Jon Reducha
Roger’s Marketplace
ROGO Distributors
Roybal & Sons Fire Equipment
Anne Ruwet
Marion Sangeloty
Shuttle Meadow Country Club
Six Flags New England
Ski Sundown
Barbara Slysz
Stanley Golf Course

David & Patty Strazzulla
Suburban Stationers
Gary Sweetman
Timberlin Golf Course
J. Timothy’s Taverne
Warner Theatre
WDRC AM/FM
We Care Computers, LLC
Janet Westall

OTHER DONATIONS
Charlesetta Amos
B&F Machine Company Inc.
Berlin Memorial Funeral Home
Mark Bernacki
Boys & Girls Club of New Britain
Roderick Brown
Carlson Funeral Home
J.H. Cohn
Connecticare
Joe Defrancesco
Denuzze Co. Real Estate
Drain Doctor
George Dominello – Wells Fargo
Erickson-Hansen Funeral Home
Farmington Bank
R. Follo & Sons Plumbing, LLC
Michael & Laura Foran
Duncan Forsyth
Vic & Betty Fumiatti
Gabriele Godlewski
Hampton Inn Suites - Farmington
Archie Harris

Hospital for Special Care
Richard & Nancy Judd
Mike Kennedy
Kenney-Luddy Funeral Home
Kern & Kern
R.M. Kiniry Travel
Anatol & Nelida Laska
Linquist Insurance
Frances Lorenc
Ken Malinowski
Mike & Vicky Marinelli
Kirsten Merkle
Miller, Moriarty & Company, LLC 
New Britain Candy
New Britain Herald
Jim Norton
Steven Perry
Marion Plagemann
Jean Plocharczyk
Jeff Plocharczyk
Ruth Postl
PPI Benefit Solutions
Realty 3, Carroll & Agostini
Roger’s Marketplace
Rogers Orchards
Spring Brook Ice & Fuel
Stanley Black & Decker
Chet & Dolores Symolon
TD Bank
William Veits
Webster Bank
Richard Witt

Lillian, Diana, Hilda and Margaret distribute the lunches to the golfers.

 
CCARC  
FOUNDATION, 
INC. UPDATE

At the September CCARC Founda-
tion Board of Directors meeting, 
Michael Carrier, Chair of the $2 
million 60th Anniversary Planned 
Giving Campaign “To Make 
Dreams Happen, Yesterday, To-
day and Forever,” and Foundation 
President Ernestine Yuille Weaver 
led a discussion of the impor-
tant leadership role of Foundation 
board members. The Foundation 
board members were invited to 
share their reasons for support of 
CCARC and the campaign. Their 
enthusiastic and wholehearted 
commitment to CCARC and its  
service to people with disabilities 
was moving and inspiring. We 
hope the campaign will allow all 
of CCARC’s friends an opportunity 
to reflect on the meaning of the  
CCARC mission and the role each 
of us can play in supporting it. 

Please remember the Foundation  
accepts gifts in many forms,  
including cash, stocks, as ben-
eficiaries of insurance policies and 
real estate, among others. We have 
also established a designated fund 
for the CCARC Foundation at the 
Community Foundation of Greater 
New Britain (CFGNB). For more 
information please call 
Anne Ruwet at CCARC 
(860) 229-6665 or Ann 
Bova at the CFGNB at 
(860) 229-6018 x 302.  

THE 42nd ANNUAL GOLF OPEN
CCARC, Inc. held its 42nd Annual Golf Open at Timberlin Golf Course on September 
12, 2012. The golfers hit the greens with lots of sunshine and good spirits. The winning 
teams for the day were the Zaniewski Team with Lucas Rosado, Efrain Rosado, 
Chris Urbanski, and Alan Zaniewski winning the first place low gross with a score of 
56 and the CWPM Team with Tom Huff, Rob Huff, Christie Matteo, and John Kulik 
winning the first place low net with a score of 50. The prestigious ‘Should’ve Gone 
Fishing’ award was presented to Gary Sweetman, who was one of the eighteen lucky 
golfers who lost their ball in the pond at Hole 12.

The day was a great success not only  
for the golfers but for CCARC as  
well. The CCARC Golf Committee, with 
the leadership of the Chairman John  
Barbieri, raised more than $62,000 from 
this event! The success of this golf 
open is due to the dedicated group of  
volunteers, generous sponsors and  
donors, especially Tournament Sponsor 
Farmington Bank, and of course the 
group of enthusiastic golfers.  

The day ended with a great dinner by  
Teresa’s Catering at the St. George 
Greek Hall in New Britain. There was  
excitement with the fabulous raffle that 
included items such as a scenic plane 
ride, a Kindle Fire, a set of irons, as well 
as an array of gift certificates ranging 
from restaurants to tattoos.

CCARC would like to thank all of the  
sponsors, donors, committee members 
and volunteers who stepped up to make 
this event a success! We look forward to 
seeing all of you next year. 

SAVE THE DATE
2013 CCARC GOLF OPEN

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2013

If you would like to be a part of next 
year’s CCARC Golf Committee please 
contact Anne Ruwet or Noreen Hills at: 

(860) 229-6665

Volunteers Mary Ellen O’Neill, Peggy Cherrick and Claudia 
Barbieri with Golf Chairman John Barbieri.
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Calling 
All CCARC 
Historians!
In celebration of our 60th Anniversary, CCARC is  
inviting all families and friends to contribute your  
memories of CCARC over the course of its history. We  
are looking for any information you can provide: it could 
be a few sentences about your role in helping CCARC  
become established, a recollection of a CCARC event,  
or a story about your family’s involvement in CCARC.  
Pictures are always welcome! 

Our goal is to enhance the “living” timeline presented at 
our 60th Annual Meeting and make it available to every-
one on our website. You can provide your information in 
the way that makes you most comfortable. 

If you would like to write or type out your stories, simply 
include the date they occurred, and mail them to CCARC, 
or e-mail them to nhills@ccarc.com. If you would prefer 
to tell your story and have someone else write it, we will 
arrange for someone to meet with you.  

We hope to receive many submissions. The web-based 
format will give us lots of flexibility for including informa-
tion, so please do not hesitate to participate.  

~ We look forward to hearing from you.

On September 20, 2012, CCARC was 
fortunate to have forty volunteers from 
United Healthcare who participated in 
CCARC’s United Way Day of Caring. 

A group of the volunteers went to the Birchwood Drive 
home to scrape wallpaper, paint rooms and stain the deck.  
Another group worked at the Rocky Hill Avenue home 
to stain the deck. The main building on Slater Road was 
privileged to have another group of volunteers paint the 
ramp at the Carrier House with a nonskid paint, clean out 
the raised garden beds and plant mums, and prepare 
lunch for our individuals and staff.  

The work that the United Healthcare Day of Caring  
volunteers have completed is an incredible gift to  
CCARC, especially since there are limited funds for  
these types of projects. Thank you to the United Way 
for choosing CCARC’s projects and to all the volunteers 
from United Healthcare who spent their day improving 
the lives of people with disabilities. 

We look forward to next year’s Day of Caring!

Day of Caring Wallpaper is 
scraped off the 
living room walls 
at Birchwood by 
volunteers from 
United Healthcare.

Rocky Hill’s deck gets  
a fresh coat of paint by a

 United Healthcare volunteer.

A volunteer from United 
Healthcare paints the steps  
at the Carrier House.

Living the Mission
The Department of Developmental Services announces 
in a statewide celebration their new mission statement:

The mission of the Department of 
Developmental Services is to partner with  
the individuals we support and their families, 
to support lifelong planning and to join with 
others to create and promote meaningful  
opportunities for individuals to fully participate 
as valued members of their community. 

Annual Appeal 2012 - 2013
Each year at this time we reach out to our friends with 
our Annual Appeal. Thanks to co-chairs Lillian Agos-
tini and Nancy Judd, you will be receiving a letter that 
will share a story or two about the people with whom 
CCARC has a long history and provides services.

Please think of CCARC in your annual giving. We are 
truly grateful for any support that you can give!

Committee: 

Chairman 
    John A. Barbieri 
Lillian Agostini
Elizabeth Boukus
Noreen Hills
Michael Marinelli
Victoria Marinelli
William McCue
Faith Ondrick
Hilda Pacinda
Jean Plocharczyk
Jon Reducha
Anne Ruwet
Marion Sangeloty
Rollin Schuster

Timothy Stewart
Patty Strazzulla
Chester Symolon
Michael Trella
Steven Westall
Michael Wiernasz

Volunteers:

Bill Allyn
Claudia Barbieri
Diana Brix
Frank Cardona
Peggy Cherrick
Bob Dinunzio
Julie Erickson

Betty Fumiatti
Vic Fumiatti
Mike Gorzoch
Pam Higgins
Lauren Jones
Molly Knapsack
Butch Latko
Jacqueline Lavertue
Kay LaVette
Mary Ellen O’Neill
Maria Simao
Margaret Symolon
Ernestine Weaver
Janet Westall
Vincent Wojcik
Ann Zesk

TOURNAMENT SPONSOR

WINE & BEER SPONSOR

DINNER SPONSORS

CART SPONSOR

GOLD SPONSORS

COMMITTEE MEMBERS & VOLUNTEERS

First Place Low Gross Team - Lucas Rosado, Chris Urbanski, Alan Zaniewski  
and Efrain Rosado.

First Place Low Net Team - John Kulik, Tom Huff, Rob Huff and Christie Matteo 
(not pictured).

ACE SPONSORS
	Porter’s Funeral Service, Inc.	
Rose & Kiernan
Stanley Black & Decker
Tomasso Group
L. Wagner & Associates, Inc.

LUNCH SPONSOR
New Britain Herald

EAGLE SPONSOR
Merittech, LLC

BIRDIE SPONSORS
Anthony’s Service Station
Benchmark Wealth 

Management, LLC	
Gaffney Bennett & Associates	
New Britain Transportation
Pension Consultants
Sheary Appraisal
Town & Country Transportation

HOLE IN ONE SPONSOR
Acura of Berlin 

PATRON SPONSORS
American School for the Deaf
Bouvier Insurance
Ericson, Scalise & Mangan
Halloran & Sage

RAFFLE & DONATION
SPONSORS
Apricots Restaurant & Pub
Artifact Tattoo
Automotive Connection
Barbara Barbieri
Claudia Barbieri
John A. Barbieri, Atty. at Law
Marc Bayram, Golf Pro
Berlin Spirits
Best Western – Uncasville
Bob’s Discount Furniture

Charitable Foundation
Representative Elizabeth Boukus
Children’s Museum
CL&P
Crowne Plaza
Joe Defrancesco

continued on page 4


